
 

  

November 10, 2017 
 
 
David E. Flinchbaugh 
CEO 
Advanced Medical Innovations LLC 
5528 Force Four Parkway 
Orlando, FL  32839-2968 
 
Dear David: 
 
I am delighted to inform you that SME’s International Awards & Recognition Committee has 
selected you to receive the 2018 SME Award of Merit.   
 
This award is conferred annually to honor individual SME members who have made valued, 
balanced contributions to SME’s professional activities and growth.  
 
You will be contacted soon so we can begin making plans for the presentation of your award in 
2018.  This award can be presented at a local chapter event and/or at an alternate SME event, 
whichever you prefer. In the coming months, you will be contacted regarding publicizing your 
selection as an award winner. In the meantime, if you have any questions, please contact Debbie 
Clark at 313.425.3002 or at dclark@sme.org. 
 
Congratulations on being selected as a recipient of the 2018 SME Award of Merit. The Awards 
Committee salutes you on the outstanding job you have done, and continue to do, as an SME 
member. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Scott Smith 
Chair, International Awards & Recognition Committee 
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